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Mercyhealth should not be allowed to close its Rockton Ave campus to emergency and
inpatient treatment. The closure leaves a huge gap in services for the most fragile population
in the community, including those with financial barriers and racial minorities. For Rockford
to thrive, the whole community must thrive.
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